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Statement from USASF 
 
MEMPHIS, TN – January 7, 2022 - The trademarks of USASF including the WORLDS marks are 
very important and valuable to the USASF and its membership. To protect these marks, USASF recently 
filed a lawsuit against a group of persons who it believes seek to unfairly trade on the goodwill 
associated with these marks to the detriment of USASF and its membership. In light of this pending 
litigation, USASF cannot comment any further at this time. 
 


